
 

 

 

  

Spring Bulbs 
This week the children have been looking 

at spring bulbs and thinking about what 

they might grow into.  We talked about 

what we needed to do with the bulbs in 

order for them to grow in our garden. 

 

Due to the weather today we will be 

planting them next week – fingers crossed! 

 

 

 
 

Our Nature Table. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

looking at the different leaves, 

conkers, acorns and pinecones that you 

kindly sent in.  We found out that 

acorns and conkers are seeds from 

different trees.  The children were 

very eager to use these natural 

materials to make some pieces of art 

with – I wonder if they can tell you 

what they made. 

 

Home/School Tasks 
A Home/School task will be sent out every two 

weeks for you to complete with your child.  Please 

could you return them to Pre-School by the date 

stated on the task.  It is part of our school’s 

expectations that children complete homework 

tasks sent home. This will help them develop 

positive learning habits that will be extremely 

beneficial throughout their school years. 

Thank you to all those that have completed and 

returned the 2 tasks that have been sent out 

this term. 

 

   Mathematics: 

This week we have been learning all about more 

and less.  We looked at different amounts of 

conkers in bowls and talked about which set had 

more and which set had less.   

 

Can they tell you what these words mean? 

 

 
 
 

 
13th October 2022 

 

Dates to Remember: 
• Friday 27th October – Rock Kidz – the 

children can come to school dressed up as a 

rock star.  We will be rocking to a live band 

in the hall! 

 

• Friday 27th October – School closes for 

Half Term and we reopen on Tuesday 7th  

November. 

 

• Family Learning Week – during the week 

starting 13th November you will be invited 

to attend a play and stay session with your 

child in Pre-School.   


